From:

Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2015 4:08 PM

To: MB_Contact

Subject: CREF_10400 - Redress for non survivors.

Dear Commissioners,

My name is Dr John Rentoul. | recently presented a statement to the Public Hearing concerning Knox Grammar
School on behalf of our son David ,who died as a result of the abuse he suffered at the hands of Barrie Tiffin Stewart.

| have been following the hearing of submissions relating to redress for victim survivors. | wonder if consideration
will be given to redress and or compensation for those victims who have not survived. This would include those
victims whose death can be attributed to the abuse and those who have since died of other causes.

Would you let me know if the issue of redress for non survivors will be covered by the Commission.

Sincerely,

John Rentoul.



